
9.10.21 
 

RIVERVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

POSTING 
 

ELEMENTARY GUIDANCE COUNSELOR 
 
 

 Riverview School District has a long-term Elementary Guidance Counselor 
position available beginning January 24, 2022, through June 9, 2022. 
 
 Applicants must have the appropriate Elementary Guidance Counselor 
certification according to current PDE certification requirements.   Additional 
certifications preferred and will be given priority consideration. 
 

Interested candidates should send letter of interest, resume, current 
credentials, transcripts and current clearances to: Dr. Christina Monroe, 
Principal/Director of Special Education, Verner Elementary School, 700 First 
Street, Verona, Pa., 15147 no later than September 30, 2021. 
 

 

 


